
January 29, 2018

Council of the City of Kawartha Lakes
26 Francis Street
Lindsay, Ontario
K9V 4R5

Dear Kawartha Lakes Council,

Solar Flow-Through Funds is seeking confirmation of Council’s endorsement to develop a ground mount 
solar project at the following location:

- 390 Northline Rd, Kawartha Lakes, K0M 1N0

The intent of this resolution is to allow Solar Flow-Through Funds to move forward with the above noted 
project only at this time.  Any future applications to proceed with additional FIT solar projects will need 
council support individually at that time.

Thank you in advance for your support. Please do not hesitate to contact me should you have any 
questions or concerns.

Sincerely,

Raubia Elahi

Relationship Manager
Solar Flow-Through Funds

Toronto Office
110 Yonge Street, Suite 501
Toronto, ON  M5C 1T4
T 647.361.7705
www.solarflowthrough.com


